
September 16th, 2019

NOTICE:

Parents/Guardians,

   Out of respect for the family of the late Gordon Paul there will be no school tomorrow morning September 17th. The bus will start its run at 12:30pm to pick the students up and have them here for classes at 12:45pm.

   Exciting news!! We Just found out today that our school will be part of a pep rally for Kraft Hockeyville tomorrow afternoon. So Please make sure if your child has anything with MONTREAL CANADIENS /FLORIDA PANTHERS/KRAFT HOCKEYVILLE/NEVERDUNN T6 for clothing to wear it. Also there is a waiver that has to be signed and returned with the students tomorrow afternoon, without this they will not be able to take part in the pep rally. Any Dancers that wish to wear their regalia please do so!!

   It is a huge honour that Kraft Hockeyville is including us in their celebrations! We hope to see all our students here to participate. #WEARERENOUS#NEVERDUNN#KHV2019#T6
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